Department of Homeland Security (DHS) &Transportation Security Administration (TSA)
New Requirements!!

Secure Flight
The Transportation Security Administration (TSA), a component of the Department of Homeland
Security, is implementing the Secure Flight program which requires airlines to collect additional
passenger data for their flights. In our effort to comply with TSA and the Airlines and minimize delays
at Security Check points, the Fermilab Travel Office will transmit information collected from you to the
Airlines.

Effective immediately, the Fermilab Travel Office will require all Fermilab travelers and Users to enter
their own travel profile in the New Profile Express database. This database is secure and information
provided will be stored permanently for all future travel. You can also modify your travel profile at any
time.

NEW TRAVELER/USER:
Go to the following URL:

https://owtfermilab.travelprefs.com

Step by Step instructions on how to build your Travel profile is provided in our Travel website.

You are required to provide the following information:
-Full name - as it appears on the government issued ID that the person presents at the
airport, Secure Flight does not require that the names on all of your IDs be identical.
-Date of birth
-Gender

This data will be entered in the traveler’s reservation and will be transmitted to the Airline.

FREQUENT FLYER PROGRAMS

If you signed up for frequent traveler programs using a nickname or a name other than your name as
shown on your identification, you should contact each frequent traveler program to update your name
to match Secure Flight’s full name requirement.

More Information on Secure flight is available on the TSA website.
http://www.tsa.gov/what we do/layers/secureflight/index.shtm
http://www.dhs.gov/files/programs/gc 1169676919316.shtm

Thank you for your cooperation.

Mala Seshadri

Travel Manager
Fermilab
630-840-8885- Phone
630-840-5075-Fax
seshadri@fnal.gov



